2014 Annual Fund Drive



More Than Just a Meal!

Dear Neighbor,

Did you know that over 8.3 million older adults are facing the threat of senior hunger in the United States today? Helping older adults live safely and independently in their homes is more critical now than ever. Home-delivered meals are a key resource to ensure nutritional needs are met for many frail, homebound seniors. The need is great in your neighborhood. In our Ken-Ton community, 1 of every 10 people is 75 years of age or older.

Ken-Ton Meals on Wheels is the ONLY program serving home delivered meals to our friends and neighbors in the Village of Kenmore and the Town of Tonawanda.

For 37 years, we have delivered delicious, nutritious meals to our elderly and disabled neighbors who are unable to shop and cook for themselves. We assist over 500 different individuals each year; serve about 1,600 meals per week and over 83,000 meals a year! This valuable service would not be possible without the generosity of neighbors like YOU!

Please support Ken-Ton Meals on Wheels Annual Fund Drive by making a tax deductible donation before the end of the year or by volunteering in the kitchen or as a driver/server.

We like to say Ken-Ton Meals on Wheels is about "more than just a meal." For many of our clients, the volunteer delivering their meal is the only person they see that day. Our volunteers provide care and encouragement to those we serve. Frequently, our volunteers discover and assist frail seniors who have fallen or are having a medical emergency and have been unable to call for help. Here are some things our clients and their caregivers have told us this year:

"I would be lost without Meals on Wheels."

"Keep up the good work; it's appreciated more than you know."

"Everything is A-1! The servers are very friendly."

"Thank you for all your time and care."

Any size donation is appreciated as it will allow us to continue to accomplish our mission which is to "deliver food and friend-ship for our family, friends, and neighbors." You can mail a check using the attached envelope or visit www.kentonmealsonwheels.org/Donations.html and donate using your credit card through PayPal. Thank you for making a difference and caring for the elderly and disabled of our community!

Sincerely,

Making our planet more productive

Dan Wiles

statung our planet more productive

Executive Director

Praxair is proud to support
Ken Ton Meals on Wheels and sponsor the
2014 Annual Fund Letter.